
From: Roderick Warren <Roderick.Warren@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 10:23 AM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: IT and Digital Innovation Forum | Complimentary Invitation | Dallas TX 

 

Hello Mr. Superfine, 

I am writing to confirm my attendance and participation at the IT and Digital Innovation Forum in Dallas, 

TX, June 12-13. I had the opportunity to engage and collaborate with industry leaders on technology 

solutions and systems that align with our city's strategic focus on innovation and technology, including 

governance around the utilization of Artificial Intelligence (AI). The GDS Group provided flight, transfers 

from airport to venue, accommodation, and F&B throughout the summit. 

I am appreciative for the chance to represent our organization at this event and for the invaluable 

insights and knowledge I gained. I sincerely appreciate your support in this endeavor. 

Have a great day! 

  

Best 

Regards,                                                                                                                                                                            

   

Rod Warren  

City of Chicago - Dept of Technology and Innovation 

 

 


